
From: Peter Scott <> 
Sent: 29 October 2021 
To: Totnes Town Clerk 
Subject: Amendment C12 - Former Dairy Crest Site 
 

As a resident of Totnes, I would like to express my support for amendment C12 proposed for 
the Neighbourhood Plan. It embodies objectives for the former Dairy Crest site which were 
arrived at by extensive public consultation and ratified by a vote on a Community Right to 
Build Order in 2017. It is right that the principles which emerged during that process should 
be maintained and enforced for any development that takes place on the site. 
 
Thanks and regards 
 
Peter Scott 
11 Heath Way 
Totnes 
TQ9 5GP 


